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ATTENTION

Students of Dow Medical College

All students of 2™ Year to Final Year MBBS, who use
transport facility of DUHS, are hereby directed to
return their recently issued fee vouchers of the year
2020, at Accounts Branch - DMC. The new vouchers
with the adjusted transport fee will be issued after
collection of all vouchers.

The last date to return the voucher is Tuesday, 18™

February, 2020.




